
Legal Notice 
 

TOWN OF RYE, NH 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

PROFESSIONAL SERVICS 
 
 
The Town of Rye, NH is soliciting proposals from qualified professionals or firms to 
provide recommendations regarding the portion of its Building Code dealing with the 
onsite treatment and disposal of effluent from businesses and dwellings within the town 
with the specific purpose of minimizing the discharge of pathogenic organisms to 
adjacent surface water.  
 
Proposals must be received in the Selectmen’s Office, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 
03870 no later than 2:00 p.m., December 15, 2016.  For more information and a 
complete copy of the Request for Proposal for Professional Services contact: Peter E. 
Rowell, Building Inspector at 10 Central Road, Rye, NH, 603-964-9800 or email 
prowell@town.rye.nh.us. 
 
Award for the work will be made to the professional or firm that best meets the Town’s 
schedule and requirements, at the optimum price, as determined by the Building 
Inspector and the Board of Selectmen. 
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for any reason 
which is determined to be in the best interest of the Town of Rye.  


